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BF Camp, SATS and Phonics Screening Check 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

With BF Adventure camp, SATs and Phonics screening check approaching in 

the summer term, we would like to invite you into Shells classroom on 11th 

March for an information session. With Miss Whear leaving at Easter, we 

have timetabled it as below to accommodate as many needs as possible. 

 

9.15 – 9.45 Year 2/3/4 camp BF Adventure talk  
Year 3/4 parents to leave after this 

9.45 – 10.15 Year 1 and 2 parents  
Phonics Screening and SATs talk 

 

If you cannot make this session, we will put the information slides on the 

relevant class pages of our school website. 

We look forward to seeing you. 

Kind Regards 

Miss Whear, Miss Hayhurst and Mrs Higgings 


